HOLY CROSS LUTHERAN CHURCH CRAFT EXPO

Dear Vendor:

Thank you for participating in the Holy Cross Lutheran Craft Expo last year.

We are pleased to inform you we plan on having the Craft Expo again this year and would love to have you back.

Mark your Calendars: Saturday, October 13th

Cost: \$35.00 for new vendors or late registration (September 13th & later)

\$30.00 for returning vendors registering after July 30th

\$25.00 for returning vendors registering by July 30^{th:}

Note: The first 10 vendors registered and paid have selection of booth location.

More detailed information to follow. Feel free to share this information with your vendor friends.

Looking forward to seeing you in the fall.

Please respond interest or questions via email: elaine63368@charter.net

Sincerely,

Elaine Howard, Application coordinator